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2021-2022 e-Learning Days 
 

In the event of an e-Learning Day, the details are listed below. 
 
1. Staff will have an e-Learning assignment posted on their website/Schoology no later than two hours 
after the normal start time. (10:10) 
 
2. The staff will have a plan to take attendance for each class. Some ways attendance could be verified 
include:  

a. Logging in to class page(s) on the school’s learning management system (Schoology).  
b. Email exchange to the teacher.  
c. Activity in classes (pages accessed, discussion participation, formative assessments 
completed).  
d. Work submitted during the e-Learning Day.  
   (google doc, 365 doc, comment on discussion thread) 
 

       * If a student does not have internet access and is unable to do the assignments the teacher’s post  
          on Schoology, a parent will call the high school office and leave a message.   
 
3. If the student was absent (see below) or if the student communicated ahead of time with technology 
issues, the staff will allow students up to two days to make-up work administered on an e-learning day.  
 
Attendance:  Attendance will be monitored.  After students log into the classes, their attendance will be 
verified.  If a student fails to communicate with any teachers on an e-Learning Day, he/she will be 
considered absent.  A note and/or phone call will be required from the parents.  The teachers will 
inform the absent student of the assignments for the day and give them appropriate time to complete the 
assignments. The teacher will have adjusted/accurate attendance entered into JMC by noon on the 
following school day. 
 
Devices: Blooming Prairie High School is a 1;1 technology school. Each student has been issued either a 
laptop or iPad for educational use.  If for some reason the student does not have a school issued device, 
it is their responsibility to contact the teachers to come up with an alternative for receiving the 
assignments 
 
Internet Access:  We understand not all households have internet access.  If this is the case, students will 
have reasonable time to turn in their assignments.  Once they walk into our building, they will have 
access to the internet, therefore, the ability to complete their assignments. 
 


